PUBLIC HEARING
MEETING MINUTES

CorLorADpO COUNTY

GROUNDWATER
CONSERVATION DESTRICT

Permit Hearing Minutes
February 15, 2023

The Directors of the Colorado County Groundwater Conservation District met on February 15, 2023
at 6:30 p.m. in the District Office at 910 Milam Street, Columbus, Texas.

Birectors Present: Travis Wegenhoft, Sam Parks, Ann Pavliska, Marv Ulbricht, Rebecca Moulder
Pirectors Absent: Al Mahalitc, Michael Lanier

Staff Present: Jim Brasher, Kim Ferguson

Guests: Mark Dannemiller

President Wegenhoft declared a quorum present and convened the meeting at 6:30 p.m.

President Wegenhoft led the pledge and invocation.

GM Brasher presented a Class C Operating permit application submitted by Alleyton Resource/RES VLS Real Estate
Limited Partnership. Director Parks moved to approve a three-year permit for 448.5 ac-ft contingent upon receipt of the
permit application fee. The motion was seconded by Director Pavliska and carried unanimously.

GM Brasher presented a Class C Operating permit application submitted by Alleyton Resource/RES VLS Real Estate
Limited Partnership. Director Parks moved to approve a three-year permit for 812.5 ac-ft contingent upon receipt of the
permit application fee. The motion was seconded by Director Pavliska and carried unanimously.

GM Brasher presented a Class C Operating permit application submitted by Alleyton Resource/RES VLS Real Estate
Limited Partnership. Director Parks moved to approve a three-year permit for 1,232.3 ac-ft contingent upon receipt of the
permit application fee. The motion was seconded by Director Pavliska and carried unanimously.

GM Brasher presented a Class C Operating permit application submitted by 3S Real Estate Investments, LLC. Director

Ulbricht moved to approve a three-year permit for 1,475.0 ac-ft. The motion was seconded by Director Parks and carried
unanimousty.

GM Brasher presented a Class C Operating permit application submitted by Jimmie & Barbara Class. Director Moulder
moved to approve a three-year permit for 700.0 ac-ft. The motion was seconded by Director Pavliska and carried
unanimously.

There being no further business, the hearing was adjourned at 7:04 p.m.

Minutes submitted by: Kim Ferguson, Office Manager

Meeting minutes approved:
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